
       
 
 
 
 
 
      Examination Advisory No.   06  , s. 2021  
 
 

ADVISORY 
 
 
TO : EXAMINEES OF THE 12 SEPTEMBER 2021 CSE-FSO IN SAN 

FERNANDO CITY, LA UNION TESTING CENTER  
 
SUBJECT  : Deferment of Conduct of the 12 September 2021 CSE-FSO   

 
 
Please be advised that the conduct of the Career Service Examination for Foreign 
Service Officer (CSE-FSO) in San Fernando City, La Union on Sunday, 12 
September 2021, will be deferred.  
 
Said deferment is in view of the latest directive from the City Disaster Risk Reduction 
and Management Office (CDRRMO).  
 
The CSC shall issue another examination advisory on the reset of the examination, 
which shall be posted on the CSC website. 
 
For queries, examinees concerned may reach the CSC RO I at telephone number 
(072) 700-5646, fax number (072) 700-5625, or e-mail address ro01.od@csc.gov.ph / 
csc_reg1@yahoo.com.ph / esd_cscro1@yahoo.com.            
 
Please be guided accordingly.  
 

 
EDITHA M. DELA PEÑA 
Director IV   
Examination, Recruitment and Placement Office  
 
 
10 September 2021 
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